
 
 
 

 
 
 

MONROE COUNTY  
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

WELCOMES YOU TO A  
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

FOR 

MOSCOW ROAD CULVERT REPLACEMENT  
AT YANTY CREEK TRIBUTARY 

(FROM: 829 TO  874 MOSCOW ROAD) 
TOWN OF HAMLIN 

 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 28, 2020 

This meeting is being held to allow interested parties to review the project plans  
in an informal setting, comment, and ask questions of the Monroe County  

Department of Transportation Officials and Consultant Design Staff. There will be a short 
presentation followed by a period for additional questions and comments. 

 
The schedule for the meeting is as follows: 

Short Presentation: 7:00 PM 
Questions Immediately Following Presentation 

 
 

 
 



 
Detour Route 
Approximate Distance:   2.53 miles 
Approximate Travel Time: 5 minutes 
 

 

 
 
 

Project Location: Moscow Road (County Road 211) over Yanty Creek 
Tributary is 0.1 miles west of Priem Road. 

 
Project Objective: The Monroe County Department of Transportation 

would like to replace an existing 54”x30” corrugated 
metal arch culvert on Moscow Road with a new 48” 
diameter steel reinforced polyethylene pipe. The 
new culvert was selected to provide structural, 
hydraulic, and geometric improvements to meet 
current codes and standards, while being the most 
maintenance-free and cost-effective solution with 
the greatest duration and longevity. 

 
Roadway Information  Existing Proposed 
Travel Lanes:   10’ Asphalt 16’ Asphalt 
No. Lanes:            2          2 
Sidewalks:  None    None 
 
Structure Information      Existing         Proposed   
Material:  Corrugated Metal        Reinforced HDPE 
Type:          54” x 30” Arch           48” Pipe 
Length:        37’                          57’ 
 
General Information 
Pedestrian Access: Pedestrians will not be allowed in the area during 

construction. 
 
Permitting Required: SEQRA Type II Action, Joint NYSDEC/USACOE Permit 
 Nationwide Permit #3 – Maintenance 
 401 Water Quality Certification 
 
Traffic Maintenance: A detour will be used to direct traffic down Priem 

Road, Jacobs Road, and Redman Road to travel 
around the construction site. 

 
Anticipated Schedule: Begin Construction: Summer, 2020 
 End Construction:  Fall, 2020 
 
Contact Person: David Kubiak  585.753.7731 
 DavidKubiak@monroecounty.gov  

 


